
CHARTER OAK-UTE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT: 

IN SEARCH OF A DIRECTOR OF MAINTENANCE AND 
OPERATIONS 

 

The Charter Oak-Ute Community School District has a need for a 
Director of Maintenance and Operations.  The candidate will 
manage bus drivers and janitorial staff.  The candidate will 
maintain and/or repair the building and bus fleet. If the candidate 
cannot perform the maintenance, then finding viable sources will 
be expected.  Having a CDL is strongly encouraged, but not a 
necessity.  The applicant will need to be willing to obtain a bus 
license and/or CDL.  The district will incur all costs for the 
applicant to obtain licensure as well. Also, maintenance experience 
is strongly preferred. Knowledge of steam boilers is also preferred. 

This position will also consult with MVAO building and grounds 
staff on an as needed basis as well.  

The position becomes open on February 5, 2024.  Interested 
persons should contact Superintendent Adam Eggeling at 321 
Main Street, Charter Oak, IA 51439, or by phone at, 712-678-3325 
or 712-269-8178.  The position is open until filled. 

Salary and benefits are based upon experience. 

Applications can be found at https://www.co-
u.net/documents/classified-job-application/306783 .  The 
application can be downloaded and filled out, or you can pick one 
up at the school. 

The Charter Oak-Ute Community School District is an EOE. 

	


